
 

             
 

 
The meeting of Monsignor Christian Lépine with adult confirmands as well as those 
who have asked for admission in the Full Communion is scheduled Sunday, March 
30th, 2025, at 2.30 pm at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral.  
 
Here is the link to register the candidates: https://forms.office.com/r/QM07CNWivJ 

 
Looking forward to seeing you at the meeting with our Archbishop, 
 
if you have any questions, please contact: evc@diocesemontreal.org 

https://forms.office.com/r/QM07CNWivJ
mailto:evc@diocesemontreal.org

